
3rd Grade Summer Reading Requirement 

Dear 3rd Graders of 2018/2019 & Parents/Guardians, 

 Welcome to 3rd grade!  You have worked very hard to get here and I am unbelievably 

excited to have you in my class next year.  Third grade is a lot of work, but it’s a lot of fun 

too.  Summer is a time of fun, relaxation, swimming, playing outside and enjoying time with 

our friends and family.  However, we need to keep our brains sharp over the summer too.  

Therefore, below is a description of the summer reading that I expect all incoming 3rd graders 

to complete before the first day of school (September 6th). Have a great summer and I look 

forward to you all in September.  If you or your parents have any questions, please email me 

(krisreardon@yahoo.com) or leave a message with the school office and I will get back to you 

ASAP. 

Mrs. Hoffay   

Summer Reading Assignment 

 Every child must read, at least, 2 books at their current reading level – one fiction 

and one non-fiction, and fill out the attached story maps. Please return both 

completed story maps to school on the first day. 

 EXTRA CREDIT – Any child that joins a summer reading program at a local library 

and is able to show proof of the fun and exciting activities and books they 

participated in with this program will receive a 100% test grade added to their average 

before you even start school!  WHAT A WAY TO START OFF A NEW YEAR!!!!!! (This is 

not required, just suggested.) 
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